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Dear Dr. Mirzaei, 

 

You have submitted an abstract for the International Symposium on Understanding the Double 

Burden of Malnutrition for Effective Interventions to be held at IAEA, Vienna in December 

2018. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled "Possible Mechanism of Double Burden 

of Malnutrition: Effect of Nutrient Deficiency on Resting Metabolic Rate Status" with ID 

number 37 has been accepted for Oral Presentation. 

 

If you have applied for a travel grant, you will be notified about the outcome in a separate email. 

 

Please confirm your acceptance to present by replying to this email. 

 

Best regards, 

Ms Cornelia Loechl 

Nutritional and Health-Related Environmental Studies Section 

Division of Human Health 

Department of Nuclear Sciences and Applications 

IAEA 
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